
P U B L I C  A D V I S O R Y

The Swedish National Food Administration 
recommends that women who are trying to 
conceive a baby or who are pregnant or who 
are breastfeeding should 
not eat the Swedish fish 
pike nor perch more  
than 2 to 3 times a year, 
due to possible mercury 
contamination…


